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Formed By And For Those Who Still Appreciate The CORVAIR Automobile     

Note: Membership dues are due July 1st  2020 for the 2020-2021 membership year 

please send to Dick Dahmer 53 Melberry Trail, Orchard Park, NY 14127 

 

 

 

Someone caught Pat Murphy going home and posted on Facebook! Corvair 
towing a Corvair! 



MEMBERSHIP DUES  

Club Membership - $10.00 per year for e-mail newsletter. $15 per year for postal newsletter.  Dues may be paid 

at monthly meeting or by mailing to: 

Dick Dahmer 53 Melberry Trail, Orchard Park, NY 14127  Membership year runs from July 1 to June 30. 
----------------------------------Membership APPLICATION------------------------------- 

NIAGARA FRONTIER CORVAIR CLUB 
NAME __________________________________________________________CORSA Member? Yes/No_________ 

 

ADDRESS ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

CITY _________________________________ STATE ________________  ZIP ______________ 

 

PHONE _________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS  _____________________________ 

 

DATE _____________________                         Check one: E-Mail ______ Postal ______ 
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  NIAGARA FRONTIER CORVAIR CLUB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NFCC Events and more! 
 

NFCC NEETING SCHEDULE 
NFCC Meeting: 
July 20, Adrian’s on Grand Island for their Super 
Cruise, 2352 Grand Island Blvd. 6:00 PM for the 
meeting, best parking come earlier 
 
Awhile ago I sent out the Clutch Artist’s Calendar 
of events. Pretty much everything in the short 
term future is likely cancelled as well. If you have 
any questions, there is contact information with 
each event. But at this time, it is pretty clear, the 
car and cruising season is pretty much on hold. 
We will keep you posted on any changes at 

http://www.showandcruisenews.com/ 

 

Everyone: Please check your emails for any 

updates on meetings  which can be cancelled or 

re-scheduled on short notice due to the COVID 19 

 

Pat Pilon has a new toy from Harbor Freight. 

It appears to lift the Greenbrier nicely. 

Beats jack stands. 

 
 

So did we get the new motor installed? 

 

Niagara Frontier Corvair Club 

C/O Gary Swiatowy 

7838 Chestnut Ridge Road, 
Gasport, NY 14067 

 

----------ESTABLISHED 1973---------- 
 

A Chartered Chapter of the Corvair Society of America 
 

                          President                            Pat Murphy               (716) 861-8749 
                          Vice President              Joe Pendolino               (716) 837-5070 

            Secretary   John Dawley/Joe Pendolino (716) 832-8551 

           Treasurer             Dick Dahmer   (716) 480-7713 

           Membership            Joe Grifasi             (716) 688-6041 
  

Club Membership - $10.00 per year e-mail newsletter, $15 per year postal newsletter.  Dues may be paid at monthly meeting or by mailing: to the Club 
address above    .  Membership year runs from July 1 to June 30. 

Vair-iations Editor…….Gary Swiatowy 7838 Chestnut Ridge Road Gasport, NY 14067 

   (716) 439-5194                 Email….gswiatowy@rochester.rr.com    (716) 439-5194 

http://www.showandcruisenews.com/


 
From Ben Wild 

 

 
 

Always a great location for pictures. Love the 

Central Terminal 

 

 

NFCC DUES ARE DUE for 2020-2021 

 
 

Ben Wild participating in one of the Corona 

Cruises.  

 

 
Corvair Style: My new book celebrating 

all things Corvair and the owners that 

love them 
By Richard Lentinello  

 

It was some 10 years ago when I first started 

photographing Corvairs for this book, and after 

lots of ups and downs and other detours, Corvair 

Style has finally been published. 

Throughout New England and down into North 

and South Carolina, Illinois and Ohio, and just 

about every state in between, I traveled wherever 

there was an interesting Corvair story to be told, 

and a car to be photographed. It was a wonderful 

experience, and after hearing all the positive 

stories about Corvair ownership, I ended 

up buying a 1963 Monza convertible that I now 

enjoy driving, even when the fan belt pops off! 

 

https://www.hemmings.com/stories/2020/07/01/co

rvair-style-my-new-book-celebrating-all-things-

corvair-and-the-owners-that-love-them 

 

 

https://www.hemmings.com/stories/author/richard
https://www.hemmings.com/stories/article/motoring-in-a-monza
https://www.hemmings.com/stories/2020/07/01/corvair-style-my-new-book-celebrating-all-things-corvair-and-the-owners-that-love-them
https://www.hemmings.com/stories/2020/07/01/corvair-style-my-new-book-celebrating-all-things-corvair-and-the-owners-that-love-them
https://www.hemmings.com/stories/2020/07/01/corvair-style-my-new-book-celebrating-all-things-corvair-and-the-owners-that-love-them


 
 

 
 

I hope everyone had a great and safe 

Independence Day, 

 

Stay Safe! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


